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GENERATOR AND AUTOMATIC TRANSFER SWITCH FOR CITY HALL 
INVITATION TO BID – REQUISITION NO. 2017-0616 
 
ADDENDUM NO. THREE (3) – DATED JUNE 13, 2017 
 
The information given in this addendum is in addition to or supersedes conflicting 
information to the invitation to bid and is hereby made a part of the request. 
 
 
Question #1: What do we do with the old generator and transfer switch once removed? 
 
Answer: The City will keep the old generator for surplus. Please note that the purchase of a 
new transfer switch has been removed from the bid per Addendum No. 2. 
 
 
Question #2: Will permit fees be required to be paid by contractor? 
 
Answer: No fees will be charged, but the Contractor will have to follow the City's standard 
permitting process to include inspections by the Building Department, if applicable. 
 
 
Question #3: Please confirm that this is a tax free project. 
 
Answer: Confirming that this is a tax free project. Tax exempt documentation will be 
provided upon request. 
 
 
Question #4: Do we need to replace the existing sealtight flex conduit from the existing 
ATS to Generator? 
 
Answer: Yes, the Contractor will need to replace the existing sealtight flex conduit. 
 
 
Question #5: It does not appear that the existing cables from ATS to generator include a 
ground wire. Do we need to install one? 
 
Answer: Yes, the Contractor will need to install a ground wire from the new Generator to 
the existing ATS. 
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Question #6: Do we need to provide a ground ring for the new generator and bond it to 
existing service ground? 
 
Answer: Yes, the contractor will need to install a ground ring and bond it to existing 
service ground. 
 
 
Question #7: Can we utilize existing battery charger and block heater circuit? 
 
Answer: Yes, the Contractor may use existing circuits for the battery charger and block 
heater. 
 
 
Question #8: Is there a DBA Level you want to meet at 7 meters or 23 feet for the 
generator enclosure? 
 
Answer: No, there is no specified DBA Level to be met, but sound attenuation must be 
suitable for a generator placed in close proximity to an office building. 
 
 
Please be sure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your bid form. 


